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Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Re: DocketNo. DE 16-576
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Ms. Howland,
We installed a PV system at our home in Holderness about a year and a half ago. We were able to take
advantage of credits available from the state, the federal government and our power provider,
NHEc. Our system should pay for itself in roughly six years and we expect to be in our home for at least
that long. We are not wealthy but well off enough to afford the up front costs. I wish that every NH
resident with an appropriate solar location could do the same regardless of their financial situation or
home ownership status.

Saving money is nice, but doing a little something to help save the planet is much more important. The
change to renewables will happen, but will it happen soon enough? A whole bunch of little somethings
add can add up to a big something. You are in a position to enable those little somethings to happen
faster and I implore you to do so.

Sincerely,
Gerald R Beck
113 Sargent Rd
Holderness NH 03245


